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15th October 2021

Dear parent/carer,

SUBJECT: Year 7 Tutor Chat

We would like to invite all Year 7 parents/carers to our 'Tutor Chat' so you can find out about your child’s
progress here at Risedale and how they are settling in. The Tutor Chat will take place in person, in the main
school hall at Risedale and you are welcome to bring your child with you if you wish.

Your child's tutor will be available between 3.00pm and 5.00pm for a 5 minute appointment which you can
book using the School Cloud system. Members of the Risedale Senior Leadership Team (SLT), Miss Burke
(SENCo) and Miss McCool (Assistant SENCo) will also be available.

7Knight, 7Roberts and 7Vizor:
Ms Knight, Miss Roberts and Miss Vizor will be holding their Tutor Chats on Thursday 21st October 3.00pm to
5.00pm. The appointment booking window will open at 8am on Monday 18th October and will be available for
you to make your appointment until 2pm on 21st October.

7Sandell:
Mr Sandell is currently on paternity leave and his Tutor Chat will take place after the half term holiday on
Thursday 4th November 3.00pm to 5.00pm. The appointment booking window will open at 8am on Monday
1st November and will be available for you to make your appointment until 2pm on 4th November.

If you are unable to make an appointment with your child’s tutor because you are unavailable on the particular
evening and you have any questions or concerns, please do contact the tutor directly by email or ring the
school.

Making an appointment - School Cloud

Once your booking window is open (see above for specific times/dates), to log in and make your
appointments, please go to https://risedalecommunitycollege.schoolcloud.co.uk. You will need to enter your
name and an email address, together with the name and date of birth of your child. A short guide to the
appointments booking process can be found on page 2 of this letter.

If you experience any problems with logging on or making appointments, please contact the school who will
be happy to assist you.

We look forward to seeing you there,

Mrs S Matthewman
Deputy Headteacher
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